
 

 

 

Are you interested in finding out more about the Smartphone Free Childhood movement? 

 

A group of parents/carers at St Mary’s CE Primary School have set up a WhatsApp group to talk around 

the issues of having a smartphone free childhood for their children. If you’d like to join the group 

whether to find out more, talk around the issues, receive some moral support or just find some 

solidarity, please use the link or QR code below: 

 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/G67U6kRJzuiEIH0X9m6NSU 

 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/G67U6kRJzuiEIH0X9m6NSU

